
 

 
 
 

 

2nd May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 Visit to Walton on the Naze 
 

To support the children’s learning this term, we will be going to Walton on the Naze on Tuesday, 2nd July.  

 

All children will be provided with a packed lunch to take by the school kitchen, however if you would prefer 

to provide your child with your own you are welcome to do so. They will need to bring a drink (fizzy drinks 

are not permitted) and wear school uniform. Please bring appropriate outdoor clothing for the weather. 

Please bring a bag (rucksack) containing a drink bottle, sun hat, sun cream, bucket and spade and a small 

towel.  

 

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school shortly after registration and will return for normal home 

time.   

 

The cost of this trip will be £8.00.  Payment can be made online via ParentPay by Wednesday, 26th June. 

Permission for your child to attend is also granted on ParentPay. The school believes wholeheartedly in the 

value of these experiences and attempts to ensure that these opportunities are accessible and affordable to 

all. However, should insufficient voluntary contributions be made to cover costs, the trip may be cancelled 

for all.  

 

If you are able to help on the trip, please let your child’s class teacher know. We will contact any helpers 

with further details nearer to the date.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

S Clouting     S Metson 

 
Miss S Clouting     Mrs S Metson 

Year 1 team 

 


